
Features
GREENLINE Safety Cages / Enclosures 
have many unique features:

•	Custom designed to meet your 
application!
•	Newly redesigned attachments 

provide stronger connections and 
stable operation
•	Self-leveling or vertically stored
•	Optional cut-outs or hinged 

openings

Tank Truck or Railcar 
Standard design options include:

•	2-rail Railcar Safety Cages (12" high)
•	3-rail Tank Truck Safety Cages
•	4-rail Tank Truck Safety Cages
•	Dimensions to meet your application

Finishes 
•	Uncoated aluminum (standard) 
•	Galvanized or painted steel 
•	Custom finishes available

Engineering 
Custom designed units are available. 

Our engineering team has over 150 
years experience collectively and 
utilizes state-of-the-art CAD software 
to develop the solution your 
application requires.

Contact us for more information on 
getting started today!  

Gangway 
Safety Cages 
All GREENLINE Gangways are available 
with an attached, self-leveling Safety 
Cage / Enclosure to ensure maximum 
fall protection when working on the 
tops of tank trucks or railcars.  

Easily customized to meet the most 
challenging applications, GREENLINE 
Safety Cages commonly come in 2-, 3-, 
or 4-rail designs.   
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Tank Truck Standard: 4' deep x 6' wide, 3-rail Safety Cage

Railcar Standard 8' deep x 8' wide, 2-rail Safety Cage
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